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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
July 7, 2020 

Public Hearing for GC&P Development Set for July 13 

 Wheeling, W. Va. — The City of Wheeling’s Planning Commission will conduct a public hearing 

regarding the GC&P Development proposal to amend the comprehensive plan’s future land use plan to 

allow development of a mixed-use village in Woodsdale. The hearing is being held at 6 p.m., July 13 at 

the White Palace in Wheeling Park and doors open at 5 p.m. 

 In August of 2019, GC&P Development, LLC approached the Wheeling Planning Commission 

proposing to develop a 50-plus acre property along West Virginia Route 88. They proposed significantly 

altering the topography of the property in order to develop the land to include residential, dining, 

entertainment, office, institutional, retail and hospitality uses.  

 Following the governor’s COVID-19 protective guidelines, the venue capacity will be reduced to 

100 people, but a first-floor overflow room will provide room for 50 more people. 

If citizens do not feel comfortable attending the meeting in person but wish to attend and 

express an opinion, it will be streamed virtually via a Zoom meeting. All comments are limited to three 

minutes. The link for the Zoom meeting is as follows:  

• Telephone Call: Dial 1-646-558-8656 - Meeting ID: 367 172 1076 - Password: 26003 

• Video Call: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/3671721076?pwd=QXlwZHRSTUNkb01iRmtIVDEvRXQxdz09 

Meeting ID: 367 172 1076 - Password: 26003  

If unable to attend the hearing, concerns can also be emailed to tconnelly@wheelingwv.gov. 
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